



A happy school committed to kindness, excellence, community, respect and aspiration. SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL $^{\sim}$ DENISON AVENUE $^{\sim}$ SEAMER $^{\sim}$ SCARBOROUGH

Tel: 01723 863489

Email: headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk Kindness, Excellence, Community, Respect and Aspiration

Dear parents and carers

18 July 2025

We say goodbye to 59 Y6 pupils today. I hope that they have enjoyed their last year at our school and that they will carry with them amazing, life-long memories of their time at Seamer & Irton School. We have all worked hard to prepare them for a successful transition to secondary school and I know that they will go on to do remarkable things in the future. They have shown us over the past days, weeks, months and years, that they have special qualities and are the epitome of our school values.



Summer Reading Challenge - Angela Kale from North Yorkshire Library Service visited the school earlier this week to share details of this year's summer reading challenge. This year's theme is 'Story Garden – adventures in nature and the great outdoors' by award-winning illustrator Dapo Adeola.

To take part, children need to sign up at their local library to start the challenge, which is to read six books over the summer break. Reading or listening to books with grown-ups or siblings also counts towards completing the challenge. For each book read, children collect stickers and various other prizes along the way. Angela will return in the autumn term to present certificates and medals in one of our assemblies to all who complete the challenge.

School meal update – following some last-minute negotiations, I am pleased to inform you that County Caterers have agreed to freeze our school meal prices for the coming year. School meals will remain £3.46 per day: they will not increase as previously announced.

You can find the Lunch Menu for the autumn term by clicking here.

School uniform – As you begin to think about school uniform over the summer holidays, please remember to refer to the updated school uniform policy which can be found in the policy section of our school website or by clicking <u>here</u>.

SKIDS – Although school closes for the summer holidays today, SKIDS remains open 7.45am-6pm with lots of fun activities planned. If you would like to find out more information or book your child in, please contact Jodene on 07903188333 or 01723 865655 or look for their FaceBook page.

This week's Best Efforts awards were received by:



Rec: Imogen Y & Autumn S	
Y1: Maisie B & Henry Y	Y4: Charlie D & Leon BP
Y2: Colby J & Luca C	Y5: Amelia C & Robyn D
Y3: Ariah B & Minnie K	Y6: Max N & Callum P

Thank you for all of your support this year and on behalf of myself and all our staff, thank you for the kind words, cards and generous gifts.

Have a lovely summer.

Robert Webb, Headteacher

Key Dates.

3rd September – School reopens

15th September - Pop-in parents' evening (3.40 – 4.40pm)

8th October – Individual School photos

9th October – Scarborough Science and Engineering Week visit (Year 6)

Friday 24th October - School Closed for training day followed by half-term

3rd November – School reopens







